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MEMO  
To: District Chairs, MHA’s,  

  

CC: HEO Board of Directors, HEO Staff  

  

From: Bailey Hyson,  

 Membership Services, HEO  

Date: August 1st, 2025  

Re:  U10-U16 A/AA/AAA Spring Tryouts – Player Registration 

  
  
Good afternoon,  

  

With HEO being approved to hold tryouts for the U10-U16 A/AA/AAA levels for the 25-26 season in 2025 Spring, 

some questions have emerged regarding player registration – specifically whether players should be registering 

with their home association first and then being transferred to their competitive association, or if they can register 

directly with their competitive association. 

 

Players who have participated in Spring tryouts and made a competitive team for the 25-26 season are not 

required to register with their home association first – instead they can register directly to their respective 

competitive associations, so long as their primary address remains the same.  

 

New players to HEO, players that have changed addresses, or players that either did not participate in Spring 

Tryouts or make a competitive team in the spring but are joining a competitive team in fall 2025, will still be 

required to register with their home association first and then transferred to their competitive.  

 

For registrars, in HCR these player’s primary associations will remain as their respective “home association” would 

originally have been, and their shared association will remain as their respective competitive association. 

Financially, HEO will bill the AAA/AA associations for their participant fees based on their team rosters.  

 

 


